
 
 

Church Family 
 

Please see prayer chain or printed bulletin. 
 

 
 

Community Announcements 
   
Save the date! RC Boosters 26th Annual Golf 
Tournament will be held on Monday, June 
27 at Spring Creek Golf Course. Please contact 
Jeff S if you need a registration form, or if you 
would like to sponsor a hole. Deadline is June 
15.  

 
The Baby Bottle Fundraiser for the Modesto  
Pregnancy Center is taking place now through  
Father’s Day, June 19. Pick up a bottle from the 
foyer or Fellowship Hall! 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Vacation Bible School 
June 27-30, 9am -12n 

 
Get ready for an epic adventure at Monumental 
VBS! This is for kids going into K-5th grade.  
We decided to cap our enrollment again this 
year due to limited space. Registration for 
church members runs through June 6. 
Registration will open to the community June 7-
13. Unfortunately, we will not be accepting any 
walk-up registrations during VBS. If you want a 
guaranteed spot at VBS, please register by 
June 6! Register online at escaloncrc.org  
or pick up a form from the office. Volunteers 
needed, especially crew leaders!! Volunteer 
opportunities are available for church members 
who are going into 6th grade and older. Adults 
are especially needed! Sign up online at  
escaloncrc.org or use a form on the table in the 
sanctuary narthex. If you have any questions or 
would like more info, please contact Heidi V. 
Thank you!  

 
 

 
 

Offering Schedule  
 

Today, June 5th 
AM: ECRC Budget - Helps cover the  
general expenses of our church.  
PM:  Rehoboth Christian Schools - Seeks 
to disciple and train children in the Red Mesa 
Region based on God’s Word through a fully 
accredited K-12 education.  
 
Next Week, June 12th 
AM: Vacation Bible School 
PM:  Harvest USA  
 

 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Church Announcements  
 
Pastor Dave leaves to spend a few days 
with family in Chicago Before beginning his 
work at Synod. Please be in prayer for Synod 
and its work. Should you have any needs, you 
can reach out to Pastor Jack or the office 
staff. 
 
Senior games will be held this Wednesday 
at 9:30am. Whether you are a senior or not, 
we would welcome anyone who is available 
and would enjoy some fellowship, games and 
snacks, to feel welcome to join us.  
 
We would like to encourage all members of  
our church to serve as Greeters. If everyone  
participates, each family would only serve 
once every few years. If you do NOT want to 
serve as a greeter, please let the church  
office know by June 15, otherwise you will be 
automatically added to the alphabetical  
rotation.  
 
The Fellowship Hall will be closed to our  
Sunday morning service, with no live video 
feed, for the months of June & July. Please 
plan to sit in the sanctuary, balcony, or Upper 
Room during this time. 
 
The June Council Meeting has been  
scheduled for Monday, June 20. This meeting 
will include both new and outgoing members.  
Elders and Deacons: Please add this date to 
your calendar!  
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Prayer Chain 
Please Email: prayerchain@escaloncrc.org 

Weekly Calendar 
 

Sunday, June 5th 
10:00am - Morning Service  
  6:00pm - Evening Service 
Tuesday, June 7th 
  6:00pm - AA Bible Study 
Wednesday, June 8th 
9:30am - Senior Games  
7:00pm - Praise Team & Band 
Thursday, June 9th 
 6:00pm - AA Meeting 
Sunday, June 12th 
10:00am - Morning Service  
  6:00pm - Evening Service 

Helping Hands Ministry 
Please contact one of the Pastors, Deacons 

or coordinator with requests. 


